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4 February 2015 

TO: Steve Novick, Transportation Commissioner 
CC: Marty Stockton, SE District Liaison BPS 
        Terry Dublinski, North Tabor Transportation Chair 
        psc@portlandoregon.gov 
        tsp@portlandoregon.gov  

RE: Adding Greenway Connections to TSP  

Dear Mr. Novick, 

The Laurelhurst Neighborhood Association (LNA) has endorsed adding the greenway 
connections outlined in the North SEUP Map created by Terry Dublinski to the Transportation 
System Plan. 

Sincerely, 

Sean Green, President 
Laurelhurst Neighborhood Association 


